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Regulatory Update 

Taiwan – 2G services will terminate from 1st July, 2017 

On 7th December 2016, Taiwan National Communications Commission (NCC) released 
a public announcement that 2G services will terminate from 1st July 2017 due to the fact 
that Taiwan’s operating license for GSM mobile communication will expire on 30th June, 
2017. 

It is confirmed that products using cellular technologies (2G/3G/4G) can still be approved 
by NCC after 1st July 2017, but the 2G capability won’t be tested, certified or listed in the 
Type Approval certificates. 
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